February 23, 1993

Mr. Donald R. Markley
Assistant Project Manager
Malcolm Pirnie, Inc.

3230 W. Commercial Blvd,
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309

Dear Mr. MBIy

Subject: Lee County Solid Waste Resource Recovery Facility (Phase I)
Groundwater Monitoring Completion Report
Specific Purpose Survey

South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) staff have reviewed the
Groundwater Completion Monitoring Report certified Specific Purpose Survey
submitted on February 8, 1993 showing the well Tlocations for the Groundwater
Monitoring System,

After review of the Survey, SFWMD staff do not have any objections to the
proposed well Tlocations. In addition, SFWMD staff find the Survey to be
consistent with SFWMD criteria and previous approvals. Therefore, the SFWMD has
no further questions or comments on this jtem.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at the
phone number listed above, extension 6920.

Sincerely,

Susan Coughanour
Senior Planner
Regulation Department
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Wayne Daltry, Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
Ken Plante, Department of Natural Resources
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Steve Pfeifer, Department of Community Affairs
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